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Memo 
To:     City Administration/City Council    

From: Mark Sollenberger/Water & Wastewater Director 

Date:  November 04, 2021  

Re:  Bid award recommendation “Water System Leak Detection Survey” 

              This memo is to recommend that city council award the bid for the “Water System 
Leak Detection Survey”. The bids for this project were received at 2:00pm on 10-28-2021. 
There were five contractors who sent in bids for this approved capital budgeted project. This 
project was carried over from 2020, because it could not be completed due to the Covid 
pandemic. There is $35,000.00 budgeted for this project.  

               My recommendation is to award the bid to American Leak Detection (ALD) the 
lowest bidder for the “Water System Leak Detection Survey” at a total bid of $20,400.00. 
Approval of this bid will continue the city water department’s program of periodically 
performing a leak survey to gauge the underground utility’s condition, and assist in locating 
leaks that need repaired immediately or assist staff in developing/updating the 10-year capital 
project’s water main replacement schedule. Below is a bid tab sheet for your review. Thank 
you in advance for considering this request. 

 

Vendor                                                                                                  Total Bid Amount 

American Leak Detection                                                                           $ 20,400.00 

Consult Engineering, Inc                                                                             $ 21,096.00 

NE Water Distribution Systems                                                                  $ 26,188.85 

Acoustic Leak Detection                                                                             $ 54,000.00 

Construction Product Marketing LLC                                                         $ 65,000.00                 
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